
From: Letitia Dann
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral & Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
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To whom it may concern

Please continue to require a legal form of identification when casting a vote in an
election.  I believe that this is common sense requirement to ensure that all
registered voters attend a registered polling booth on an election day; supports
the integrity of the electoral system, and reduces the risk of voter fraud.

Regards

Letitia Dann
Ferny Hills  QLD  4055
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